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I am expressing my opposition to this or any cap and trade bill in this state! I am a senior
citizen and I have to work to supplement my income so I can eat. I drive over 17 miles to work
one way and I already pay enough for my gas. I cannot afford the high utility bills as it is and
you want to make them go higher. My income is around 22000 a year...not much considering
the median in Oregon is 60,200.  Higher fuel costs will cause higher food costs which have
already risen to the place where I am wondering how much longer i can buy certain
necessities. The more bills you people pass, the worse this state gets. I, for one, do NOT
admire California and have no desire to be like that state. TRY, please, to understand what cap
and trade will do to the people of this state.


